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3 December 2021 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Over the last term and a half, we are delighted that your children have thoroughly enjoyed 
attending our ‘Film Reviewers’ club. We have watched a wide array of films with genres 
varying from fairy tales, comedy, animation and even horror (all age related of course), 
whilst enjoying some sweet treats along the way! 
 
As the club is now drawing to a close, we had very much hoped to take the children to the 
Lighthouse cinema, Wolverhampton to watch a film. However unfortunately there are no 
screenings available for us to do so. Rather than disappoint the children, we have made 
arrangements for you and your child/ren to watch a film on the 21st December 2021 at the 
Lighthouse cinema should you wish to do so. This is an exciting opportunity to watch an 
animation called ‘The match stick girl’ produced by a local film maker and is its only official 
release. 
 
As the showing is during the school holidays no staff members will be attending the 
screening; therefore, children will need to be accompanied by an adult should they wish to 
attend at a cost of £5 per additional ticket. As a festive gesture school will be fully funding 
the ‘Film Reviewers’ child tickets to watch this animation; however, any subsequent tickets 
will need to be paid for.  
 
We will be purchasing all tickets in one transaction. Therefore, in order to allocate the right 
number of tickets please let us know if you and your child/children are able to attend the  
Lighthouse Cinema to watch ‘The match stick girl’ at 2:15pm on Tuesday 21st December via 
Parentpay. The payment item is set up to allow you to purchase multiple additional tickets at 
a price of £5 per ticket.  
 
By completing this Parentpay item you are also confirming that you are aware that you 
would need to accompany your child for them to attend as no staff members will be in 
attendance. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend the viewing with you children and would like to take this 
opportunity for your continued support. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs Sodhi and Mrs Paal 
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